Update on Secret Prayer Sisters

The pandemic has impacted Secret Prayer Sisters. Some of you have brought gifts for your secret sisters to the church and others have sent greetings by mail. We are to the point now that we need to close out the year, so we are suggesting that you bring your Christmas gifts that reveal your secret identity to the church. You can ask Jean to notify the recipient by phone or e-mail that something is waiting for her at the church. Alternatively, you can contact your secret sister directly and perhaps have a meeting wearing masks at the church to give your gift in person. We suggest that you to whatever you choose by about December 15th. Don't leave your secret sister wondering about your identity!

What are we going to do about 2021? At the present time, let's wait and see. Perhaps we can revive the program for six months. Or we can just skip 2021 and start over for the next year.

If you have any comments or suggestions, please contact Sara Meyers or Betsy Reese.